
From: Maurice & Ann Haskins   
Sent: 18 February 2023 17:33 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc:  

 
Subject: Objection to Solar Farm on Land East of Pelham substation, Maggots End Manuden - 
Application number: S62A/2022/0011 
 
I am writing to object to the application to construct a solar farm comprising ground mounted solar 
arrays together with (among other things) battery storage, inverter cabins, a substation, fencing and 
CCTV cameras on land near Pelham Substation Maggots End Road Manuden CM23 1BJ 
 
My name is [    Maurice Haskins ], and I live at [   

  ] 
 
The reasons for my objection are as follows:  
 
The visual impact will be very bad, the site is on sloping land there can not be hidden by hedges. 
 
Who will garden the new hedges with weeding, watering and vital pruning to make a good screen. 
 
A lot of wild life use this area and live in Battles wood. 
 
The area is high quality farm land and should be used to grow food. 
 
Solar panels should be on roof tops not destroying our beautiful country side. 
 




